
Harvard Sewer Commission 
February 22, 2012 
 
9:00 AM 
 
Commissioners:  Cindy Russo, Kyle Hedrick,  Rick Maiore 
Others:  Tim Bragan, Town Administrator 
 
Presented and discussed new draft of  Rules and Regulations which included comments 
and corrections by town counsel. 
 
The commissioners all agreed to review this draft of the Rules and Regulations with the 
object of  moving to adopt the draft. This adopted R&R document would then be the 
basis of public meeting to solicit public comment from the sewer district  property 
owners. 
 
Tim Bragan joined the meeting and stated that the town buildings would not be the first 
to connect and recommended that other district property owners be scheduled to connect 
so as to create a credible flow for the system. 
 
The commission agreed to create a start-up calendar of actions and activities. The first 
draft of this calendar is appended to these minutes. 
 
 
Next meeting on March 5th at 9 AM in the Town Hall meeting room. 
 
 
 
 
Rick Maiore 
 
 
Clerk 
 


